Safety Committee Meeting Sept. 20, 2005

Would like to set pay rates for Ptl. Class A $55,107
Class B $48,000
Class C $41,000
Budget for flashing school zone signs for “2006”
Budget for 2006, copies handed out.

Discipline portion of the employee handbook. Should all discipline drop off
after 24 months.

Define call out time in next revision of the employee handbook.
Improvements: We would like to have the inside of the station painted. Line
item, $2150, Darrell advised his dept. could do the painting, we would like to
use the $2150 to replace the 15 yr. old carpet in the station. 2

M.D.T. mapping

Radio’s (If the Chagrin Grant is approved we will get 6 new portables. If it is
not approved we will purchase 3 new portables.

New equipment being considered. Thermal imager, digital cameras, night vi-
sion, tasers, M.D.T. for the last marked car, rifle lights, rifle sights.

Duty room computer upgrades. Al Randall’s letter forwarded to Safety.

Percentage spread between our ranks and those of our neighbors.

Jim Wetzel

John Dishong

Brian Morrison



